SALT COMPANY (PTY) LTD

Date: 20 December 2022

RE: Confirmation of screening notice

To whom it may concern,

| did the application on the Ministry of Environment's portal on 19 December and got an email notifying me that
our application with application number 221219000718 has been registered.

| never received any ‘Confirmation of screening notice’ email on this application.
Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards,

e .

Anrig&-Botha
Health and Safety
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